
 

for middle school students only! 
online fun for you (and your friends) 

Fridays after school 

Want more info?  Or the zoom link?         
Email sidedoor@unioncong.org 

Get together without masks and social distancing!  
Spend Fridays after school having fun with your 

friends! 



 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Since 2004, Side Door has been offering Montclair middle school stu-
dents a safe space where they can spend Fridays after school with 
their friends.  After COVID-19 hit, we moved that safe space online, 
and continued our Fridays together via Zoom.  We might not be able to 
physically spend Fridays together,  but we can still hang out, meet new 
people, and have fun on our computers, tablets and phones! 

Zoom Side Door will be resuming on Friday September 18th.  Kids who 
receive a Zoom link will be able to connect, check-in, and then be moved 
to a breakout room/activity of their choice.  The breakout rooms will 
be hosted by Side Door staff and volunteers (area college students), 
and they will be offering a variety of games and activities based on the 
interests and enthusiasms of the kids in each room.  Participants can 
switch rooms at any time. 

We are all having trouble meeting new people and making new friends. 
This is especially true for our children .  They need a place where they 
can simply spend time and have fun with their friends, classmates and 
neighbors, without worrying that someone won’t wear a mask or remain 
socially distant.   This is what Zoom Side Door provides – a place where 
they can spend time with old friends, make new ones, and be entertained 
and engaged on Fridays after school. 

ZOOM SIDE DOOR 
Info for parents 

Each Friday morning a zoom link is 
emailed to the ZSD distribution 
list.  To be included, simply send an 
email to sidedoor@unioncong.org.  
(If you want your child to receive 
the link as well, be sure to include 
their email address.) 

“Disclaimer:  the advertised event is 
not a school sponsored function or an 
endorsement by the school district.” 


